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Environmental Health

September 29, 2011

Paresh Khatri

Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, California 94502-6577

Re: Technical Report — Extension Request
Remedial Action Investigation Work Plan
76 (Former BP) Service Station No. 2611117
7210 Bancroft Avenue
Oakland, California

Dear Mr. Khatri,

| declare under penalty of perjury that, to the best of my knowledge, the information and/or recommendations
contained in the attached report is/are true and correct.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please call me at (408) 826-1874.

Douglas K. Umland, P.G.

Senior Project Manager
doug.umland@anteagroup.com
Antea Group

Sincerely,

Enc: Antea Group, Technical Report — Extension Request, dated September 29, 2011.
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Antea USA, Inc.

312 Piercy Road

San Jose, California 95138 USA
www.anteagroup.com

September 29, 2011

Paresh C. Khatri

Alameda County Environmental Health Department
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, California 94502-6577

Subject: Technical Report - Extension Request
Former BP Service Station No. 11117
7210 Bancroft Avenue, Oakland, California
Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000356
GeoTracker Global ID No. T0600100201

Dear Me. Khatri:

Antea Group®, Formerly Delta Consultants, has received Alameda County Environmental Health Department’s (ACEH)
September 1, 2011 agency letter responding to Antea Group’s August 3, 2011 Remedial Action Investigation Work Plan.
The ACEH'’s agency letter specified a due date of December 2, 2011 for the soil/water investigation and pilot testing
report. Due to scheduling, pilot testing, and bench-scale testing durations, Antea Group is requesting an extension of the
due date for report submittal.

As discussed in the Remedial Action Investigation Work Plan and ACEH’s agency letter, Antea Group will perform bench-
scale tests to evaluate several In-Situ Chemical Oxidation (ISCO) strategies. Bench scale testing requires up to 90 days for
completion. Fieldwork to collect soil/water samples for use during the bench scale testing is set for the week of
October 3, 2011. The required due date of December 2, 2011 will not allow Antea Group to complete these tests and
evaluate the results in time to be reported by this due date. Therefore, Antea Group is requesting the ACEH extend the
technical report due date to February 3, 2012. An extension of the due date will allow a complete evaluation of the
ISCO bench-scale test results, soil and groundwater analytical results, and pilot testing results to develop a remedial path
forward for the site.

If you have any questions regarding this extension request, reporting requirements, or need additional information,
please do not hesite to contact me at (800) 477-7411.

Sincerely,

Senior Project Manager
doug.umland@anteagroup.com
Antea Group




Cc:

Diane Clark, Eastmont Town Center
Shannon Couch, ARCO

Bill Borgh, ConocoPhillips

Jim Givens, Argonaut Financial Services, Inc.

Mr. Paresh C. Khatri

Alameda County Environmental Health Department.
September 29, 2011
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